COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,
: 71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Your Raté- 30th September, 1936.

Dear Sir,

M. I am in receipt of your letter of the 29th instant
regarding the Formal Investigation ordersd by the Board of Trade
into the circumstances attending the loss of the 2.5, "KENTBROOKM

end the contents have been duly noted. T ——n o

Thenking you for your attention in the matter,
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Rirector of Transports,
Mercantlle Marine Tepartment,
Board of Trade,
Great Gecrge Street,
S.N. 1.
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